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Adjusting our services and expectations to the resources we have, seeing this as an opportunity to grow and develop.
Reaching out through media and live streaming, to maintain and grow the online community gained through lockdown and improve accessibility for all.
Making the most of our Hall , Church and outside spaces to the enabling of greater community engagement.
Listening to and opening up more, to the needs of the community we serve in priority to our own –
Nappy Days - A weekly self support group for parents with new babies, now well established.
Toddler Time?– Now to explore the possibility of a follow on group to Nappy Days.
Crafty Cuppa – A monthly all age time of chat, cuppas and craft now well established. Group would now like to meet fortnightly. We are in the process of enabling this!
Honouring what has been lost through the pandemic by developing new things we have learnt–
Letting go of what was and is no longer possible, and trusting God to lead us forwards.
Community Covid Service of prayer and meditation. Meeting people at point of need.
Setting aside Lady Chapel for prayer, space, and meditation on God’s word. Exploring new ways to enrich worship of God, drawing closer to Christ fed by the Spirit.
More Contemplative….
More Courageous....
More Compassionate….
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